
Boil Water Notice Lifted
News Release Date
02-12-2024

2/15/24 9:00AM UPDATE

The boil water notice issued on February
12th for the following areas, has been
LIFTED: 

NW 238th Street between NW 182nd
Road & NW 182nd Avenue (Poe Springs
Road/CR 340)
NW 182nd Avenue (Poe Springs Road/CR 340) between NW 238th Street & NW 251st
Terrace
High Springs Industrial Park 

https://www.highsprings.gov/publicinfo/page/boil-water-notice-lifted

